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Oregon residents and small businesses have seen electricity bills skyrocket over the 

last couple years, while greedy corporations have worked out sweetheart deals for 

their rates while they gobble up massive amounts of energy and strain the grid. It 

really seems as though family and small business ratepayers are subsidizing these 

data centers and the infrastructure that supports them. These corporations must pay 

their fair share for electrical rates and for the infrastructure that is needed to support 

these mega data centers.  


